
 
SPECIAL ELECTION IN DISTRICT 8 (NEW MINAS & GREENWICH) 

 
 

THREE CANDIDATES RUNNING FOR OFFICE, E-VOTING AVAILABLE FROM JUNE 17-24, 2023 

 

May 31, 2023 

A Special Election is underway to elect a municipal councillor in District 8 (New Minas and 
Greenwich), with three candidates vying for the seat.  

The vacancy was created when the former councillor resigned in April. Candidates running for 
office are Kevin Davison, Trina Keddy, and Shawn Maxwell.     

Electors in District 8 can begin voting at noon on Saturday, June 17, by telephone or internet 
until 7 p.m. on Election Day, Saturday, June 24. There is no paper balloting in this election. 

Eligible electors will receive an instruction letter in the mail. If you have not received a letter by 

June 15, contact the returning office at 902-690-VOTE or election@countyofkings.ca. 

If you require help voting, call the help line at 902-690-8683. Personal assistance will be 

provided at Louis Millett Community Complex during business hours beginning June 17. 

Election results will be posted on the Municipality of the County of Kings website after polls 

close on June 24.   

Residents of District 8: make your voices heard! 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Questions about the Special Election in District 8?  
 
Telephone: 902-690-VOTE (8683) 
e-mail: election@countyofkings.ca 
www.countyofkings.ca/specialelection 
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